Cecelia Hartle¥v

From: Stephanie Harmon

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 4:09 PM
To: . Sunset

Subject: TYC/TJPC

I oppose the idea of abolishing TJPC and combining services with the Texas Youth
commission into one agency.

Stephanie Harmon

Assistant District Attorney
Juvenile Division

Dallas County, Texas





